
Year 5 and 6 football tournaments – May 2021

Congratulations to 
the boys team who 
were very proud to 
come third!

Well done to the girls team for their 
fantastic team work. They needed just one 
more goal to get through to the semi-finals 
– so unlucky!

Girls and boys teams from Years 5 and 6 took part in a 
Camden mini football tournament. It was great to get 
back to competing with other schools!


